: Ellie Guerra

—

From: PUBCOMMENT-OCC

Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2023 2:23 PM

To: PUBCOMMENT-WQ; PUBCOMMENT-ELD; PUBCOMMENT-OCC2; PUBCOMMENT-OPIC
Subject: FW: EXEC-48675

Attachments: EXEC-48675.PDF

PM

From: Brad Patterson <Brad.Patterson@tceq.texas.gov>
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:34 PM
To: Laurie Gharis <Laurie.Gharis@tceq.texas.gov>; PUBCOMMENT-OCC <PUBCOMMENT-OCC@tceq.texas.gov>

Subject: FW: EXEC-48675

From: Robert Sadlier <Robert.Sadlier@tceq.texas.gov>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:30 PM

To: Todd Galiga <Todd.Galiga@tceq.texas.gov>; Laurie Gharis <Laurie.Gharis@tceq.texas.gov>
Cc: Brad Patterson <Brad.Patterson@tceq.texas.gov>

Subject: FW: EXEC-48675

Importance: High

Todd and Laurie,

We received the attached letter from Rep. Carrie Isaac’s office requesting a public meeting on WQ0016211001.

Thanks,
Robert

From: Michelle O'Brien <Michelle.OBrien@tceq.texas.gov>
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:02 PM

To: Shannon Harris <shannon.harris@tceq.texas.gov>

Cc: Dennise Braeutigam <Dennise.Braeutigam@tceq.texas.gov>
Subject: FW: EXEC-48675

Please see the attached assignment.

Michelle O’Brien
Executive Assistant for the Executive Office
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality

From: no-reply-MALTA@tceq.texas.gov <no-reply-MALTA@tceq.texas.gov>
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:00 PM

To: Cari-Michel Lacaille <cari-michel.lacaille@tceq.texas.gov>

Subject: EXEC-48675




*The attached document has been received from a LEGISLATIVE official. High priority should be given on any action
required.*

Response Due Date: 03/07/2023

Please assign for draft response for ED signature; please include a CC & BCC list developed by the program.
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TEXAS HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES | DISTRICT 73

February 27, 2023

Erin E. Chancellor, MC 109
Acting Executive Director
TCEQ

PO Box 13087

Austin, Texas 78711-3087

Director Chancellor,

I am writing to you today in my role as State Representative for House District 73. Please accept
this letter requesting that the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality hold a public meeting
regarding Texas Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (TPDES) Permit No. WQ0016211001.

It is my understanding that there is a great deal of interest in this permit and I believe that a
public meeting will serve all interested parties with an opportunity to get questions answered and
vet concerns of affected parties.

The public comment period ends on March 2, 2023, as such, this letter is being sent to you with
the public comment period, as required by rule.

If there are any questions or you require any additional information, please contact my Chief of
Staff, Terry Franks at 512-463-0325.

Thank you for attention to this matter,

Jeze f

Carrie Isaac

CAPITOL: P.O. BOX 2910 | AUSTIN, TEXAS 78768-2910 » PHONE: (512} 463-0325 « EMAIL: CARRIE.ISAAC@HOUSE.TEXAS.GOV





